
Property Manager’s Summary of the March 17, 2024, Board Meeting  
 

• Management to follow-up with Granger Container regarding whether they 
would be willing to remove a chain across the drive to the dumpster on 
Saturdays.  This chain is being installed across the drive to the dumpster to 
try and reduce illegal dumping. 

• Board approved the revised Open Door and Windows policy. 
• Board approved the revised Charge List. 
• Board approved the new Pergola policy 
• Management to follow-up regarding the notices the members are receiving 

from the Board of Water and Light regarding tree trimming and removal. 
• The next Open Session Board meeting will be on April 21, 2025, at 6:30 pm. 

 
 

 

 


